
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to office@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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14 May 2021  

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Mock Examinations 
 
I am writing to inform you of our mock examination period for our current Year 10 and 12 
students.  The mock exams will take place between 21st June – 2nd July. As you are 
probably aware, the Government restrictions on social distancing ease on 21st June and so 
we will be able to carry these out in the Sports Hall under examination conditions, to give 
students a chance to experience a situation similar to their real exams next year.   
 
A full mock examination timetable is attached and pupils will also be issued with individual 
timetables.  Students should be preparing by revising each section of the syllabus carefully.  
Students may also wish to attend one of our Period 13 revision sessions after school.  Staff 
will be working with students on revision techniques in tutorials, as well as in lesson.   
 
Between now and the mock exams, teachers will be working with students in class on pre-
assessments tasks, such as revision activities, past exam paper practice and extended 
writing practice. At home, students should be using a range of different revision resources 
such as GCSE Pod and Seneca Learning, as well as their class notes.  It is important that 
students are well prepared for these exams and have revised fully.   
  
Should you have any questions regarding the mock examinations, please do not 
hesitate to contact exams@buckinghamschool.org who will do their best to help you. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mr J Dunckley 
Assistant Headteacher – Data 
jdunckley@buckinghamschool.org 
 

 
 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 

mailto:office@buckinghamschool.org
mailto:exams@buckinghamschool.org
mailto:jdunckley@buckinghamschool.org
http://www.buckinghamschool.org/

